
Annual  General
Meeting   2019

Members are invited to join the CHIP team for the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on 
Saturday, June 1st, 2019. Since we are fortunate enough to be able to have our AGM at 
the CHHA conference this year, it will NOT be held at our NDG location. Please call or 

email the office to RSVP by May 10th, 2019

Please contact CHIP if you would be interested in group transportation
to the AGM from NDG and/or the West Island.

Captioning will be provided.
ASL interpretation available upon request.

Saturday
 June 1st, 2019

3:00 - 4:30pm Delta Hotels by Marriott
475 Avenue du Président-Kennedy

Montreal, QC
H3A 1J7

A suggested donation of $10.00 would be greatly appreciated.
Tax receipts are available for donations of $25.00 or more.

RSVP by May 10th, 2019
514-488-5552 ext. 4500

info@hearhear.org
CHIP cell 514-797-2447

Registration Starts
March 1st, 2019

Doors Open
June 1st, 2019 at 2:45pm

www.hearhear.org


